Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Cierk

X Jim Owczarski
www. milwaukee.gov Geputy City Clerk

March 22, 2007

Kim Kolstad
3244 S. Logan Ave., Upper
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Kolstad:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D"
Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon
your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of
the hearing date.

On Thursday, March 22, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council voted to

return your application to committee.

You will be notified when your application is rescheduled.

Smcer Iy, :

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

ce: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File061189

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street » Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 + Phone (414) 2B6-2221 » Fax {414} 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www. milwaukee.govicCityclerk
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March 22, 2007
Ryan Moss

1119 S. Layton Blvd.
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Moss:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "p"
Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon
your failure to appear at the Commiittee hearing despite being provided timely notice of
the hearing date.

On Thursday, March 22, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative
fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of

action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

incerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

ce: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File061189

City Hall » Floom 205 * 200 East Welis Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 « Phone {414} 286-2221 = Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www. milwaukee.govicityclerk
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March 22, 2007
Vanessa Johnson

4560 N. 44" St.
Milwaukee, W1 53218

Dear Ms. Johnson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class “B” Tavern license
for the premises at 1422 W. Center St. (“The Alteristic Lounge”) be denied. The
Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being
provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Thursday, March 22, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the
Comimittee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $50 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

mcerely,
m@u@QCW»W '*

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

ce: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCFN 061189

City Hal » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Streat ¢ Milwaukee, Wl 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: Infermnational Institute of Municipal Clerks = Website: www.milwaukes.govicityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

. Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee,gov Deputy City Clerk

March 22, 2007

Casey Schneck
2512 N. 61st St.
Milwaukee, W1 53213

Dear Mr. Schneck:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 6, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D"
Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the
police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Thursday, March 22, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative
fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of
action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c,
Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of

the date of denial.
M
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File061189

City Hatl » Room 205 » 200 East Welis Street Milwaukes, Wi 53202-3570 » Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3458
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.govicityclerk



